January 8, 1941

Mr. Walter C. Toepelman University of Colorado Boulder, Colorado

Dear Mr. Toepelman:

In response to your letter of December 81, please send title, abstract, and time needed of your paper to Dr. Mark Hanna, Gulf Oil Corporation, Gulf Building, Houston, Texas. He will see to it that your paper gets on the program before the annual meeting in Houston.

Your paper will be of considerable interest to the micro-paleontologists working in the Gulf Coastal Plain and will be very welcome on the program.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stensel, Geologist

HBS:1c